
Faculty Senate – Strategic Planning Committee 

Minutes – February 7, 2014 
 

Rob Sanders called the meeting to order in TLC2-207 at 8:05 AM. 

Attendees: Christopher Jett, Nadya Popov, Will Lloyd, Cathi Jenks, Danilo Baylen, Jon Anderson, Betsy 

Dahms, Rob Sanders 

Will Lloyd reported on the progress of the University Strategic Planning Committee.  

 President Marrero will release a draft strategic plan and hold a series of town hall meetings over 

the next few weeks for discussion of it. The draft will be presented as an information item at the 

February 21st meeting of the Senate, and will also be discussed at meetings of the Staff Advisory 

Council and the Student Government Association.  

 A lively and diverting discussion of the plan ensued. 

Jon Anderson reported on the QEP. Debra MacComb is revising the document to respond to suggestions 

from a representative of the SACS Commission on Colleges.  

Jon also reported on the SACS visit. UWG has gotten feedback from the offsite team, and is making final 

preparations for the onsite visit in April.  

Rob adjourned the meeting at 10 AM. 


